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RYAN SHAW’S ARTICLE PUBLISHED IN BCSCA NEWSLETTER

Ryan Shaw, member of the Commercial Leasing Group, authored an article “The importance of proper

notice”  that  was  published  in  the  British  Columbia  Shopping  Centre  Association  (BCSCA)  November

Newsletter. His article provides some practical guidance for landlords when issuing notices to tenants to

avoid the result that took place in a recent decision of the Supreme Court of British Columbia.  Read his full

article found on the BCSCA website here.
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